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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  All Priests  
  

From:  Fr. Guillermo Hernández  
 Director of Vocations 
  
Date:  June 18, 2021  
 
Subject: 8th Annual Vocations Benefit Dinner  

 
We are pleased to announce the 8th Annual Vocations Benefit Dinner. We are grateful to St. Mary Parish in 
Sacramento and the Knights of Columbus, Council No. 953 for hosting the event this year. The dinner will 
be on Saturday, July 31st and the evening begins at 4 p.m.  
 
Please help us promote this event at your parish by placing an ad in your bulletin and making copies of the 
flyer for your parishioners to take. The following is the suggested ad: 

 
   

 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

2110 Broadway  •  Sacramento, California  95818-2541  •  916/733-0258 •  916/733-0195 

Vocations Dinner hosted by the Knights of Columbus-Council 953: The Office of Priestly & Religious 
Vocations invites you to its 8th Annual Vocations Dinner on Saturday, July 31st hosted by the Knights of 
Columbus Council #953 at St. Mary Parish, in Sacramento.   To purchase a table of six for $250 or 
individual tickets for $45, please contact your parish Knights of Columbus Council. If you have 
additional questions, please contact the Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations by email at 
msmith@scd.org or by phone at (916) 733-0258.  
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